
Security • Integrity • Responsibility

2020 ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING OF THE GSPC

Dear members,

You are invited to attend the 2020 Annual General Meeting of the Gaming Security Professionals of Canada (GSPC),  
at the Parq Casino in Vancouver, BC from June 9th to 11th, 2020. As in previous years, this meeting will expand your 
knowledge with the most up to date information on gaming security topics and provide you with a unique opportunity to 
learn from other industry leaders across the country. 

DON'T MISS THIS GREAT EDUCATIONAL AND NETWORKING OPPORTUNITY! 

GENERAL INFORMATION 
We are working on a program that everyone will find interesting and enjoyable. The summary agenda is:

Tuesday, June 9th Check-in at 4pm and Welcome Cocktail Reception at 7pm

Wednesday, June 10th All day Educational Sessions followed by a Group dinner

Thursday, June 11th General Meeting business throughout the morning, with wrap-up by mid-day

REGISTRATION
To make this event a memorable one, a registration fee of $300 per person is required. Please complete the 
attached Registration Form and submit to Jaude Pominville at Jaude.pominville@casino.qc.ca by May 5th, 2020. 

ACCOMMODATIONS
A very limited GSPC room block has been arranged at the luxurious JW Marriott at Parq Vancoucer. With Western 
Canada's majestic mountaintops as its backdrop, the JW Marriott hotel boasts a distinct sense of place in British Columbia 
with beautifully designed accommodations, impeccable service, a full service spa and world-class restaurants & lounges. 
GSPC members will receive a special AGM discounted rate of only $339 - $399 per night.  To reserve online   Click Here   or 
call 1-604-676-0888 and request a room with the Gaming Security Professionals of Canada block. 

 Hurry, space is very limited! The cut off date for booking a room is May 9th, 2020.

https://www.marriott.com/events/start.mi?id=1562971657991&key=GRP
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